
From: Marnie Guindon
To: Martina Chait-Hartwig
Cc: Don Helleman; Christina Coulter; Donald Allin
Subject: Otonabee Conservation Response to: R-10-24 (Sewage Systems) PPLD-2328
Date: October 3, 2024 2:01:50 PM

Hello,

Thank you for circulating us on the proposed Zoning By-law amendment.

Otonabee Conservation staff have reviewed the proposed changes as it relates to our mandate and Ontario
Regulation 41/24. We have no comments for the proposed changes to the Zoning By-law.

Thank you for notifying us and the circulation of the material.

Regards,

Marnie Guindon

Planning & Regulations Officer
Otonabee Region Conservation Authority
250 Milroy Drive, Peterborough, ON  K9H 7M9
Tel: 705-745-5791, ext. 227
mguindon@otonabeeconservation.com

          

Are you planning upcoming winter shoreline work on your property?
Submit a Property Inquiry Form so we can help you understand how natural hazards may affect your property.

This e-mail is confidential. If you are not an addressee named above, please immediately delete and notify the
sender. Thank you.

-----Original Message-----
From: Christina Coulter <ccoulter@dourodummer.ca>
Sent: September 20, 2024 4:15 PM
Cc: Martina Chait-Hartwig <mchaithartwig@dourodummer.ca>; Don Helleman <dhelleman@dourodummer.ca>
Subject: R-10-24 (Sewage Systems)

        This message's attachments contains at least one web link. This is often used for phishing attempts. Please only
interact with this attachment if you know its source and that the content is safe. If in doubt, confirm the legitimacy
with the sender by phone.

Good Afternoon;

The Township has initiated a rezoning application File R-10-24 (Sewage Systems).  A copy of the Notice of
Application and Public Meeting and Draft By-law are attached and will be posted on the Township website
<https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-
3A__www.dourodummer.ca_modules_news_en&d=DwMFAg&c=euGZstcaTDllvimEN8b7jXrwqOf-
v5A_CdpgnVfiiMM&r=yUzi2G6JCp9TKTC-uMGZHcW-
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WT8M8LeGM_ck7DAWcc8OJUmb8w43K_xkTx5Hwyh3&m=rvtQ9AChSu6Uth4zi0Ar4_ZsOFryZoN0NVbY-
sYkIjLnzz2QNG1neeA1HYArhoS5&s=aHwx_gbGwNoJtLrEYDmNcuFsBxnp6oqkH79jTwXIAzE&e=>  today
and in the Peterborough Examiner and Lakefield Herald in the coming days.

Please provide your comments no later than 4:00 p.m. on October 4, 2024.

Sincerely,

Christina

Christina Coulter B. Sc. (Hons.)

Planner

Planning and Development <https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-
3A__www.dourodummer.ca_en_planning-2Dand-2Ddevelopment_planning-2Dand-2Ddevelopment.aspx-3F-
5Fmid-5F-3D21208&d=DwMFAg&c=euGZstcaTDllvimEN8b7jXrwqOf-
v5A_CdpgnVfiiMM&r=yUzi2G6JCp9TKTC-uMGZHcW-
WT8M8LeGM_ck7DAWcc8OJUmb8w43K_xkTx5Hwyh3&m=rvtQ9AChSu6Uth4zi0Ar4_ZsOFryZoN0NVbY-
sYkIjLnzz2QNG1neeA1HYArhoS5&s=UMcmhCgri5LYTbfWAENCySoDRpwYvPccawIRCBAAAs0&e=>

T: 705 652 8392 x 226  F: 705 652 5044

   Township of

Douro-Dummer <https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=http-
3A__www.dourodummer.on.ca_&d=DwMFAg&c=euGZstcaTDllvimEN8b7jXrwqOf-
v5A_CdpgnVfiiMM&r=yUzi2G6JCp9TKTC-uMGZHcW-
WT8M8LeGM_ck7DAWcc8OJUmb8w43K_xkTx5Hwyh3&m=rvtQ9AChSu6Uth4zi0Ar4_ZsOFryZoN0NVbY-
sYkIjLnzz2QNG1neeA1HYArhoS5&s=u-s1h0yqhJjbIt_jqG74gHWnLaobCZ_HGsAZUQoZHTQ&e=>


